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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

“An individual hasn't started living until he can rise above the narrow confines of his individualistic 

concerns, to the broader concerns of all humanity.”— Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 

 

We, the members of the Student Council of The Asian School, believe humanitarianism and compassion to 

be the guiding principles of our lives. In recent news, the people of Turkey have been affected immensely 

by the disastrous earthquakes that have devastated the country, displaced thousands and injured many more. 

In the light of this calamity, the Embassy of Turkey in the Kingdom of Bahrain is organising a donation 

campaign for aid to be sent to those affected by the earthquake. These donations will be sent to the country 

via its national carrier, Turkish Airlines.  

 

The student body of our school would like to do our bit to support this initiative. We request all of you to 

donate any amount of the items mentioned below. Even a small donation can change the lives of many.  

 

The items that may be donated are: 

• Unused winter clothes 

• Survival equipment  

• General Hygiene and feminine hygiene products 

• Infant care products such as diapers, infant formula etc. 

• Shelf-stable food items (canned or dry packaged food such as chickpeas that don’t spoil soon) 

• Medical equipment and products  

 

Donations will be collected during school hours (7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.) on Saturday, 11th February 

and Sunday 12th February. Parents donating may leave the items in the security cabin at the School 

Main Gate. Students bringing items can leave them at an allocated area near the Central Staircase 

in the Main Building. Please keep items in cardboard boxes or sturdy plastic bags. 

 

We expect all members of The Asian School family to support this student-led initiative and contribute to 

fellow humans in need and donate all that you can to the people affected by the disaster in Turkey.  

 

Thank you once again for your kind cooperation. 
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